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3rd February, 2025

Dear Parents / Carer

To celebrate our students’ musical talents, we would like to invite the parents of our choir, band, keyboard and guitar students to St Leonard’s Catholic Primary School on Thursday, February 20th at 9.10am to watch our children as they put on an end of half-term concert.

Due to having so many gifted students, places in the audience are limited to 2 spaces per family.

The Friends of St. Leonard’s will be on site selling refreshments before the concert, and we do hope that you can join us. 
Kindest Regards

A J Boyd
Miss Ally Boyd

Class 4 Teacher and Music Coordinator. 

I will / will not* be attending the St Leonard’s Music concert on February 20th at 9.10am
I would like to reserve 1 / 2* tickets for the performance.

Name of child performing:
Year Group:
Name of Parent:
*please delete as required.  
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